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National Organization Seeks Help of Jacksonville Natives for World 

Diabetes Day  
  
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – (October 22, 2014) –  A local non-profit association  of physicians who 
specialize in diabetes research, treatment and care is urging news anchors in Jacksonville to participate 
in World Diabetes Day on November 14, 2014.    
 
The International Diabetes Federation has named November 14 as World Diabetes Day to raise 
awareness of the 347 million people affected by the disease worldwide. Locally, 
 
 
The American Association of Clinical Endocrinologists, the largest association of clinical endocrinologists 
in the world, is headquartered in Jacksonville.  
 

 

### 

 

About the American Association of Clinical Endocrinologists (AACE) 

The American Association of Clinical Endocrinologists (AACE) represents more than 6,500 

endocrinologists in the United States and abroad. AACE is the largest association of clinical 

endocrinologists in the world. The majority of AACE members are certified in endocrinology, diabetes 

and metabolism and concentrate on the treatment of patients with endocrine and metabolic disorders 

including diabetes, thyroid disorders, osteoporosis, growth hormone deficiency, cholesterol disorders, 

hypertension and obesity. Visit our site at www.aace.com. 
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